
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK 29/30 September 2018  
 

READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:     Glenn Payne Beth Payne 
9.00am:  Caroline Devlin Lyndie Jewitt 
 
ACOLYTE: 6.00pm: Tony Fowler 
  9.00am: Paul Parker 
 
ALTAR SERVERS: 6pm:  Sophie Moloney, Sarah  
    McDonald, Bridie Sullivan 
9.00am: Luke Jewitt, Jesse Jewitt, Harper Cronin 
 
PLANNED GIVING:  Beryl Rule and Pat Sewell 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Maria Hanrahan & Team 3 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: To be advised 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE ROSTER: Bill Kearney (Sep18)  
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: M Edgerton/P Moran (Sep 18) 
MAINTENANCE: Steve Watkins & Darrin Bear (Sep 18)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Joy Cameron (Sep 18) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:   Joan Napier  
 

ROSARY STATUE:  Mr & Mrs Don Smith, 36 Toompang St 
NEXT:  Helen Fowler, 8 Nasmyth Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Jenny Hardy   Lois Terry 
9.00am: Anne Murphy  Christine Smith  

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 23 September 2018 
 

      IN EMERGENCY ONLY - FR. TOM (0408) 623 303 
 
         Parish Priest:   Fr Tom Thornton PP 
        Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  9.30 am  - 1.30 pm 
          Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:   Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:  young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   
Edward Pratt, Noel Brooke-Kelly (Judy Webb’s Father), 
Garry Griffiths (Canberra - Brother of Vicki Muller),  
Sr Mary Flinn PBVM (Wagga), Marguerite Nowlan,  
Jamie Graham, Isaac Patterson, Sr Mary Smyth, Yvonne 
Batinich, Deane Bowring, Ann Carmody, Maureen Court,   
Joan Spring (Jean’s Sister) 

FOOD BANK 
 Please be advised that there is a notice at the back of the church 

with an updated list and information for the Food Roster. 
Thanks. 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Num 11:25-29; 
James 5: 1-6;  Mk 9: 38-43, 45, 47-48 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING  IN SEPTEMBER  2018 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the Conference 

Room in the St Vinnies Centre.  The date for the next  
Meeting is Monday, 24th September at 11.00am.     

1st Year Anniversaries of death for this week are:  
Ruby Schalk, Barry Elkins, Eric Smith, Noel Batinich and  
Noel Carroll. 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of 
the church any time for prayer during daylight hours 
through the main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue.  25th Sep: 8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   12.30 Mass at Boorowa  
Wed. 26th Sep:  8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   10.00am Mass at Grenfell 
Thu.  27th Sep:  12 noon - Yr 12 Grad. in the Church 
Fri.   28th Sep: 8.30am Mass in the Chapel  
   9.30am Mass at SCC (YRV)  
Sat.  29th Sep: 9.30 - 10.00am Reconciliation   
   NO Mass at MSJ   
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young  
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Boorowa 
Sun.  30th Sep: 9.00am Mass at Young 
   9.00am Mass at Grenfell 
 
NB:A Funeral Mass usually replaces a Weekday Mass 
 
VOCATIONS PRAYER GROUP: 9.00am in Chapel Thu 
 
BAPTISMS: During Masses on the second Sat/Sun. 
of month- Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION: 5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
 
ADORATION: 4.00pm to 5.00pm in the Chapel Fri. 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice 

MT ST JOSEPH’S MERCY DAY  
Please be advised that there will be a Mt St Joseph’s Mercy 

Day celebration on Wednesday, 26th September at 1-00pm in 
the Rec. Room. There will be a short Liturgy followed  

by afternoon tea. All welcome.  

If anyone has borrowed Fr Tom’s DVD’s on 
(Catholicism by Robert Barron) from the Parish office 
and not yet returned them, could you please do so at 

your earliest convenience.  Thank you. 

QUESTIONS 
 
The first session to respond to questions raised 
about our faith will be held on Thursday, 4th 
October at 10-00am in the Parish Centre - it will deal 
with “Baptism - it’s importance in our journey  
of faith.” 
 
You will need a copy of the Catechism of the Catholic 
Church for the session, which can be obtained through 
the Catholic Bookshop in Canberra on (02) 6239 9888 
or: Catholic.Bookshop@cg.org.au Come and join the team of PASTORAL CARE  

VOLUNTEERS at the Southern Cross Care  
Assisted Living Apartments, Young. 

Please see Notice/Handouts at the back of the church 
for more information. 

Contact: Nicole Freeman on (0428) 260 086 or: 
nfreeman@sccliving.org.au if you are interested! 

ALL PARISHIONERS 
 
On the 27th of October from 10am - 3.30pm at  
the Parish Centre in Campbell Street, we have  
an opportunity to hear a presentation on  
“The Joy of the Gospel - Leadership and Mission” -  
10am - 2pm.  PLUS 
 
The Deanery Listening Session for the Plenary Council 
- getting your input into where the church needs to 
move for the future - 2pm till 3.30pm. 
 
The last part will pull together any discussions held in 
each parish over the last months to do with the plenary 
council. MARIAN PROCESSION AND YOUTH PILGRIMAGE 

SUNDAY, 14TH OCTOBER 2018 (at St Clements, Galong) 
8.30am: Youth Pilgrimage 
10.30am: Sacrament of Penance 
11.30am: Mass with His Excellency, Archbishop Yllana, 
  the Apostolic Nuncio to Australia 
12.30pm: BYO Lunch 
2.00pm: Procession to the grotto 
 
For more details, please contact (02) 6239-8500 or email: 
cgcatholic.org.au/marian/ 

ST JOSEPH’S SCHOOL P & F  
BRIDAL FASHION PARADE 

Over 120 years of beautiful wedding dresses  
of our local ladies. 

Sunday afternoon, 23rd September (1.30 - 2.00pm) 
Champagne on arrival, afternoon tea provided. 

$20-00 Adults 
$15-00 Pensioners 

$10-00 Children under 16 
Tickets available at the Tin Cupboard, Grenfell or 

please ring Jaclyn on (0407) 465-292 for all enquiries. 

THE PARISH LENDING LIBRARY 
Will be open on the following dates during 2018 

 
September: Saturday, 22nd(Before 6pm Mass) 
   and Sunday,23rd(After 9am Mass) 
October:  Saturday, 20th (Before 6pm Mass) 
   and Sunday, 21st(After 9am Mass) 
November: Saturday, 24th (Before 6pm Mass) 
   and Sunday,25th(After 9am Mass) 
 

Please ring Helen Fowler on 6382-5775  
for all enquiries. 

“Falling Upward: A Spirituality for the Two Halves  
of Life”- Fr Richard Rohr 

You are invited to a film screening on Tuesday, 25th 
September from 7-00pm to 8-30pm in the Parish Cen-
tre. Fr Richard (a Franciscan Priest) presents a fresh 
way of thinking about spirituality that grows through-
out life. Fr Richard Rohr seeks to help us understand 
the tasks of the two halves of life. Most of us tend to 
think of the second half of life as largely about getting 
old, dealing with health issues, and letting go of life, but 
the whole thesis of this theme is exactly the opposite. 
What looks like  falling down can largely be experi-
enced as “falling upward”, not a loss but somehow actu-
ally a gain. Curious? Why not come and listen. Supper 
provided - St Mary’s Parish Council - Adult Education. 
For further information and RSVP, please contact Jane 
Parkman on (0400) 402-226. 

OZANAM APPEAL 
This weekend, (22/23 September) our St Vinnies  

Conference members will once again be asking for  
financial support for our Twin Conferences in  

India and Indonesia.  
The conferences we financially and prayerfully support 

are extremely poor and rely greatly on our support. 
The opportunity to contribute will be available follow-
ing Mass both Saturday night and Sunday morning. 

WEBSITE 
Please feel free to check out our information and Bulletins on the 
Website.  Just go to: cg.org.au/young, and download view for the 
latest Bulletins etc. 

SR PHIL’S NEW DETAILS  IN WAGGA WAGGA 
For anyone who wants to contact Sr Phil, her new details are: 

Sr Philomena Sewell 
Unit 2, Nagle Terrace 

35 Bardia Street 
ASHMONT  NSW  2650 

TEL: (02) 6931-6749 
She would love to hear from you! 

CENTENARY MASS AT ST CLEMENT’S, GALONG 
St Clement’s, Galong is celebrating its Centenary this year. 
You are cordially invited to attend Mass in the courtyard  
on Sunday, 23rd September at 10-30am followed by a BBQ 
lunch. 
RSVP on (02) 6380-5222 or email:  
manager@stclement.com.au PEWS 

FOR SALE 
 

 A pew from Koorawatha church is on  
 display at the Parish Centre verandah.  
 There are 23 pews for sale at $250-00 each. 
 
 These pews will be available to pick up at 

Koorawatha Church from 9-30am - 12 noon 
on Saturday, 20th October 2018. 

 
 Pews to be purchased at the Parish  
 Office before pick up. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO 
THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1.30 PM  WEDNES-

DAY,  AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  
THANKS.   
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